






The traditional stone barns are situated around the original courtyard, and previously had 
planning consent granted to convert into three holiday cottages. The sensitive design will see 
the vehicles parked to the rear of the property. A more modern building lies to the rear, 
although this would be demolished if the consent were implemented. 



Peak District National Park Authority, Aldern House, Baslow Road, Bakewell, Derbyshire DE45 1AE   The consent for the farmhouse can be found under application NP/DDD/1021/1086. The 
consent for the barns can be found under application NP/DDD/0521/0581. The planning consent has now expired, subject to the usual permissions could be regranted or altered. 








